
PUT IN BAY ROAD RACE HERITAGE SOCIETY 
PUT IN BAY SPORTS CAR RACES SEPTEMBER 21-24, 2021 

COVID 19 PRECAUTIONS 
SEPTEMBER 3, 2021 

With our Put In Bay Sports Car Races on September 21-24th quickly approaching and COVID-19 still 
an issue dominating the world we are proposing to institute some measures to help protect not only our 
participants and volunteers but the Island in general.  At this writing no one knows what additional 
requirements, if any, may be instituted by Federal, State or Local authorities but these are things that 
we are planning to institute for our event. 

We request that all participants and volunteers bring their CDC proof of vaccination 
cards for verification when completing our registration process. As in past years, all 
registered participants are required to sign waivers and wear supplied armbands as 
part of our insurance policy.  Those who are vaccinated will be given an additional 
GREEN wristband allowing maskless participation in any indoor or close contact 
activities. Those not vaccinated will be asked to wear a proper mask during indoor 
and close contact activities.

If any of the island business who are hosting our social events decides to institute additional measures 
we of course will defer to their wishes. 

Spectators not actively involved in participation or working the actual event will of course be subject to 
those Federal, State and Local regulations in place at the time of the event and beyond our control. 

These measures were decided upon by the Put In Bay Sports Car Races organizers as a result of 
working at and participating in other vintage auto events throughout the United States over this summer 
racing season.  We take our event and the responsibilities for the safety and health of our participants, 
volunteers and our island hosts very seriously.  We welcome any comments or suggestions in response 
to our proposed COVID-19 precautions. 

Best regards, 

Put In Bay Road Race Heritage Society 
Jack Woehrle 
Manley Ford 
Rich Hahn 




